Steven SeEe

From: Cassandra Lee <casslp87@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 10:24 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee; policastrogroup @gmail.com; Rep.
Baginski, Jacquelyn M,

Subject: Support of Bill H-5351

I am writing in support of passing Bill H-5351, not only would unwarranted and unnecessary changes to scopes of
practices impact the livelihoods of myself, and many of my colleagues, but it would leave clients/patients without their
trusted and qualified aesthetic providers. This would create gaps in access to care which is unfair to all Rhode Islanders.

Cassandra Petronio
4012346343

54 Flora st.
Providence Rl 02904



